
Hawks Spring Term

How does the weather 
impact Florida?

English

Our focus book this term is ‘The Boy Who Biked the 

World Part II: Riding the Americas’. We will use this 

text to inspire writing. We will be focusing on letter 

writing, instructions, poetry and reports. We will also 

be focusing on this text when studying in our guided 

reading sessions. 

Maths

To begin this term, we will be building on our 

knowledge of multiplication and division. We will 

then move onto calculating length and perimeter. 

Finally, we are developing our Y3 knowledge of 

fractions and decimals.

Science

We will be learning about animals including humans 

in science this term. We will look at the digestive 

system, teeth and food chains. We will then go onto 

exploring animals and habitats. 

Computing

We are continuing to learn how to be safe on the 

internet this term and also discovering how 

computer programming operates, suing scratch.

D.T

Linking with our science and geography topics, we 

will be examining where food comes from around 

the world and what a healthy diet looks like. The 

skills we will be focusing on will be slicing, mixing 
and kneading. 

Geography

As part of our whole school question of ‘How 

does the weather impact ___?’, Hawks are 

focusing on Florida. We will be examining the 

human impact upon climate and habitat, 

hurricane relief and comparing and contrasting 

different locations.

RE

Our key question in RE this term is ‘How important 

is it for Jewish people to do what God asks them to 

do?’ After Easter, we will move to looking at the 

Christian religion and asking ‘Is forgiveness always 

possible for Christians?’

PSHE

This term our theme for PSHE is Dreams and 

Goals. Next term our focus will be Healthy Me. 

PE

We are continuing our weekly Wednesday 

swimming lessons this term. Our other PE 

session will be on Friday and we will be focusing 

on TAG Rugby.

Music

We will be learning all about Samba and carnival 

this term. Next term we will be looking at Rock 

and Roll!

Class information
• Our P.E. days this term are Wednesday & Friday.
• Swimming sessions will still continue in Spring 1.
• We will have weekly tables races and spellings on 

Fridays. These are sent home in their folders for you 
to celebrate their progress. Next week’s spellings 
will also be sent home to practice throughout the 
week.

• Pupils should read 5 times per week. If they do, 
they receive a raffle ticket giving them the chance 
to win a book token at the end of term.

• Please make sure your child has a water bottle in 
school everyday.

Art

In art next term we will be painting landscapes and 

focusing on our artist, Georgie O’Keefe. We will 

use her work to inspire our very own paintings. We 

will use the painting skills we learn to create our 

own final piece. 



What could I be reading this term? 


